
 
 
From: AlisonAnn Perrier <perrierwines@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 4:29 PM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward1 <Ward1@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; ward2@ci.stpaul.mn; #CI-StPaul_Ward3 
<Ward3@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; #CI-StPaul_Ward4 <Ward4@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; #CI-StPaul_Ward5 
<Ward5@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; #CI-StPaul_Ward6 <Ward6@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; #CI-StPaul_Ward7 
<Ward7@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Proposed Change to Liquor Store Proximity - 4 minute Read 
 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 

 
Greetings Council People:  
 
Firstly, thank you for serving our community. We appreciate your time and work. 
 
Attached is a small quick read letter explaining a little more about the wine industry and our thoughts 
on the proposed proximity change between retail locations. 
 
We are pro retail and want to see as many small businesses flourish as possible in our beloved city, 
however the consequences for this change will be negative for us little guys in the long run and open the 
doors up for large national grocery stores to start selling wine/beer (anything under 24%)  AND 
corporate box stores to move into St. Paul.  
 
2020 has been a challenge. We are fighting through being a retail location during covid, civil unrest 
multiple times and now we ask for your support to please consider the market change this will bring 
about to our small family businesses in St. Paul. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
 
Alison Perrier Briggs 
612.849.9001 
Perrier Wines 
Grand Ave 
Sommelier  
Cooks of Crocus Hill 
 


